
 

 
CUPERTINO SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Sustainability Commission scheduled for Thursday, January 16, 2025, 4:00 p.m., 
10185 N Stelling Road, Cupertino, Quinlan Community Center, Conference Room, 
is cancelled due to lack of business.  
  
  
 Dated this 7th day of January, 2025 
 
 
        
       /s/  Victoria Morin   ___ 
 
 


